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September 24, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

This letter is to inform you of some adjustments to our Re-Opening plan.  We would like to thank you for your patience 
and continued communication with your Teacher and Family Advocate.  

Our program has taken into consideration the requests and needs of our families and staff, as well as the 
recommendations of our local Health Department and APS Administration.  

 

The following classrooms will open In Person on October 5, 2020: 

Early Head Start Center Based (Drager 100, 101, 102) 

Head Start (Drager 103, 201, 202, Addsion, Michener, and Prairie) 

The following classrooms will remain Virtual with an expected opening date of January, 2021: 

Head Start (Drager 104, 203, 204, 206, Alexander, Hudson, and Lincoln) 

*Head Start Porter will remain open as is 

 

Each classroom will receive communication from their Family Advocate in the next few days. Feel free to reach out with 
any questions or concerns. We will do everything we can to help accommodate the needs of your family.  

 

Thank you, 

David Bull, Director                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        


